
•	Advocacy

•	Practice 
Success

•	Professional 
Development

WHAT WE DO 

THERE HAS 
NEVER BEEN  
A BETTER 
TIME TO JOIN



DEAR COLLEAGUE,
Thank you for taking time to speak with me. I hope that you enjoyed our 
discussion and that you now know why I value being a part of organized 
dentistry. My hope is that you can offer your support and join the VDA, the voice 
of dentistry in Virginia.  Membership in the VDA is more than simply joining an 
association of peers.  It’s camaraderie, community, access to helpful resources 
and an investment in your practice. Lastly, it’s one of the best ways to have your 
voice heard and shape the future of our beloved profession.

FOR FURTHER QUESTIONS ON  
MEMBERSHIP PLEASE CONTACT:

Leslie Hicks, Manager of Member Relations
804-523-2172 ext.117
hicks@vadental.org


